
 

 

12 December 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Cleveland Ironstone Mining Museum 
 
The children in Year 4 are being given the opportunity to visit Cleveland Ironstone 
Mining Museum as part of their topic Tribal Tales.  The trip will take place on 
Wednesday 8 January. 
 
During the visit children will gain understanding of what life was like during this period 
in history, including opportunities to role play as archaeologists and hunters and learn 
about/complete some cave art.  
 
Although it is indoor, children will need to be wrapped up warm as some of the day 
will be spent underground and in caves.  Please ensure that your child brings a packed 
lunch on the day. 
 
We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 towards the cost of this 
visit (unfortunately, this will be non-refundable should your child be unable to attend 
the trip) You can make your contribution via the school gateway app or in the school 
office. No child will be excluded on his/her parents ability to make this contribution, 
though if we have insufficient contributions to cover the cost of this visit it will have 
to be cancelled.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr D Thomas & Miss T Usher 


